
 

   March 22, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

I want to relate an experience that happened to me as a fifth-grade 

teacher.   This came from a mom who told me this after the 

assignment was over. 

As I gave the assignment, the parent was not very happy about it and 

considered it to be a waste of time.  She decided to complete the 

assignment along with her child.  Her child had no idea she was doing 

this because she worked on it when he was at school.  At the 

completion of the assignment, she realized the impact it had on her 

child as he was talking about it often and the powerful learning 

experience he had. She has also learned from it and realized that she 

was glad that I assign it.   I was so grateful this good mom 

communicated this experience to me.  It helped me to be a better 

teacher but also get a parent perspective on the assignment. 

The teachers at the school put in many hours over and above the 

required time for your child and are very dedicated to the success of 

your child(ren).  If you have concerns about an assignment, please 

contact them.  It is best to seek out the source to get the correct 

answers instead of seeking other sources.  Our teachers are here to 

help!  They love your children.  Please be willing to contact them.  

Education works best if parents, students and teachers work together. 

Mike Page, Principal 
 

April 1st-5th – NO SCHOOL – Spring Break 
April 8-13th – Assistant Principal Week  
April 11th – Librarian Day  
April 12th – Popcorn Friday 
April 19th – Spirit Friday   

 

 

If you have an educational 

concern about your student 

for the new school year, 

please come into the office 

and ask for an Educational 

Concern form.  These forms 

are not to be used to 

request a teacher.  They are 

used to help place your 

student in the best class for 

them.  Forms are due no 

later than Friday, April 19th 

by the end of day.  

 

 
 

M – BBQ Rib Patty  

T – Little Smokies  

W – Beef and Cheese 

Burrito 

Th – Chicken Patty  

F – Chilli  
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   March 22, 2019 

 

 
ORDER your 2018-2019 Yearbook now! 

Remember this school year forever! 

  To GUARANTEE your yearbook, order on or before  

March 29th, 2019 

Easiest Route is to pay online:   

https://ybpay.lifetouch.com/Order 

School Code: 12311719 

  

Cash or Checks payable to Oak Hills PTA 

  

The cost of the yearbook increases to $20 after March 29th 
and there is no guarantee of a book after that date. 

 

(We only order a specific number of books each year 
above those that order online.) 
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